
AAHS63 Steering Committee
December 6, 2010

Minutes
Attendees:  S. Bidlack, B. Bond, ML Covert, P. Dodge, C. Larkins,  B. Weid, R. Weid, C. Wilkins

Topic Discussion Decision Action planned
Minutes Not available Pending

Treasurer’s Report

-Current balance is $ 177.76
-Confirmed we  will use Google 
Docs to store treasurer’s report
-We will ask Steering Committee 
members to donate $ 50 if they are 
able.

-All agreed that Google Dos was a 
good idea
-Money should be collected After 
January 1 now that we are a non-
profit corporation.

-C. Larkins is setting up minutes on 
line
- Member will contribute after 
January 1

Webpage update -Butch is adding Minutes,  We  need to keep the page fresh.
We will create a template to help 
classmates create profiles.

R. Weid updates
- L. Gillingham We should send out a 
contact email after the first of the 
year.

-Will send out Newsletter to all on list 
asking for updates/verification of 
addresses
-Will invite all to annual gathering

-R. Weid will do mailing with 
assistance from C. Larkins and 
committee

Reunion options/plans - The rental on the Big house is $!
5,000

We need to clarify venue.  Look at 
both venues at the Big house. -Rick will return to clarify.

Non-profit corporation

Pete Dodge has created the non-profit 
corporation application and we are 
qualified under Michigan law.  He is 
applying under US law.

We will not be a Charity and will not 
have tax deducted donations but will 
have sales tax and liquor license 
privileges.  

Peter will proceed with US 
application

Recognition It was suggested that we recognize 
past committee members

We need to be sure we don’t miss 
anyone Rick will work on an award.

Next meeting -January 14, 2011 -Peter will attempt to attend.  
Members are asked to donate if they 
are able.

-We will meet at Webers Bar




